
 

 

To:    All Medi-Cal PCPs 

From:  IEHP – Quality Department   

Date:            January 7, 2025 

Subject:  CANCELLED: Tomorrow’s GQ P4P Kick Off Meeting! 

 

 

 

Any questions related to this program can be sent to IEHP’s Provider Call Center at 909-890-2054 or IEHP’s 

Quality Department at QualityPrograms@iehp.org. 

As a reminder, all IEHP communications can be found at www.providerservices.iehp.org > News & Updates 

> Notices 
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